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Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Parent teacher interviews will be on Tuesday 9 May from 1.30pm – 7:00pm and 
Thursday 11 May from 3.15pm – 6.30pm.  The booking form is now open online.    
 
School will be closed from 1pm on Tuesday 9 May 2023.  
 
To book your appointment please: 
 

1. Go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 

2. Enter the event code m4jc2  
3. Book your appointment/s  

4. A confirmation email will be sent to you 

 
These are three-way (parent, student & teacher) interviews and we would 
encourage everyone to make the time to come and speak with the teachers about 
their children’s progress and goals going forward.    
 
If you do not have access to the Internet, please come in and see the office, to 
book your appointment.  
 
After School Care will be available on Tuesday 9 May at the earlier time of 1:00pm.  
This will be at a charge of $10 from 1:00pm – 3:00pm, after which standard rates 
apply.  If your child is already booked in for this day (through the booking system) 
and you would like your child to attend this day, please book through the booking 
system as a Special Day. If you are not a regular user of the After School Care 
programme, but would like your child to attend you will need to book and prepay 
at the office.  Numbers are limited so get in quickly so as to not miss out.  Children 
attending After School Care should bring their lunch as per normal. 
 
If you have any problems with making your bookings or have any questions, please 
see the office for assistance or email office@beachhaven.school.nz  
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